

3. Alexander

Answer:

For number 4 to 5, answer the following questions with you own identity.

4. What is your father's job?

Answer:

5. Do you have any hobbies? Mention them!

Answer:

Educational Application of Character Value and The Nation's Culture

By learning this chapter, we can know how to make an introduction to other people properly. Making a good introduction to other people can have other people's good impression towards us. By giving introduction, people will know our identity clearly. So, other people are not confused with us.

Glossary

- family : a group consisting of parents and children living together in a household
spelling : the process or activity of writing or naming the letters of a word
introduction : the action of introducing something
member : a person, animal, or plant belonging to a particular group

Flash News

A Spelling Bee

A Spelling Bee is a competition in which contestants are asked to spell a broad selection of words, usually with a varying degree of difficulty. The concept is thought to have originated in the United States. Spelling bee events, along with variants, are now also held in some other countries around the world. The first winner of an official spelling bee was Frank Neuhauser, who won the 1st National Spelling Bee (now known as the Scripps National Spelling Bee) in Washington, D.C. in 1925 at age eleven. (en.wikipedia.org.)

Daily Assessment Test Chapter 2

A. Choose one correct answer.

1. When Dina says, "I go to school at SMP Negeri 4 Surakarta", we most likely ask ...
 - a. what is your name?
 - b. how is your school?
 - c. how do you do
 - d. where do you go to school?
2. Sinta : ...
Indria : My father is a firefighter.
 - a. Who are your father?
 - b. What is your father's job?
 - c. Who are you?
 - d. Are you serious?
3. A : Hello, my name is Alice Wong.
B : Hi, I'm Susan Crane.
A : Sorry, ...
B : It's C-R-A-N-E
 - a. How do you spell your last name?
 - b. What's your last name?
 - c. How do you spell your first name?
 - d. What's your spelling?
4. "I have my smart cousin." The correct spelling of the word Cousin is ...
 - a. si - ou - es - ai - en
 - b. k - ei - ou - yu - es - in

- c. si - ou - yu - es - ai - en
- d. ci - ou - es - ie - i - en

5. "bi - a: - ou - ti - eich - i - a: " is the spelling of ...
- a. bother
 - b. brother
 - c. sister
 - d. gooder

6. *Deni is a new student. He meets Hari in the canteen.*

Deni : Hi, my name is Deni. What is your name?

Hari : Hi, my name is Hari. Are you a new student?

Deni : Yes, I am. I'm in 1C, and you?

Hari : Me, too. Then we are classmates.

Based on the dialog above, what do we know about Deni?

- a. He is a librarian.
- b. He is a new teacher.
- c. He is a new student.
- d. He is a teacher.

7. Dimas : Let me introduce you to my friend.

Cahyo : Who is it?

Dimas : He is a new schoolmate.

What does the underlined sentence express?

- a. Introducing one self.
- b. Introducing other people.
- c. Introduction text.
- d. Introductory.

The following dialog is for questions number 8 and 9.

Budiman : Hello, I'm Budiman Adhi Saputra.

Adinda : Hello, Budiman. I'm Adinda Wulandari.

Budiman : What a nice name!

Adinda : Thanks.

Budiman : What class are you from, Adinda?

Adinda : I'm from Class B. How about you?

Budiman : Well, I'm from Class C. Nice to meet you, Adinda.

Adinda : Nice to meet you, too, Budiman.

8. What does Budiman think about Adinda's name?

- a. Bad.
- b. Strange.
- c. Ordinary.
- d. Good.

9. What can we conclude from the dialog above?

- a. Adinda is Budiman's neighbour.
- b. Budiman is Adinda's new friend.
- c. Adinda has known Budiman.
- d. Budiman is Adinda's classmate.

10. The underlined word has similar meaning with ...

- a. poor
- b. bad
- c. glad
- d. satisfy

The following text is for questions number 11 to 13.

My name is Amanda. I have a sister, her name is Anastasya, and two brothers, Johan and Patrick. We have all black and blue eyes and we are all slim, except Johan. He is very fat. Anastasya is very pretty and smart.

I look a bit fat like my father. I have his long nose and big mouth but I have my mother's personality. They have black curly hair and dimple in their cheeks.

We have two uncles and an aunt. They are Uncle Gilbert, Uncle Edwin, and Aunt Alicia. Both of my uncle's have two children. While Aunt Alicia is only seventeen years old.

11. What is the purpose of the text?

- a. To describe someone's family.
- b. To entertaint someone's family.
- c. To retell past events.
- d. To tell about Amanda.

12. "We have two uncles and an aunt." (paragraph 3) What does the word "we" refers to?

- a. Amanda and her mother.
- b. Amanda, Johan, and Patrick.
- c. Amanda, Anastasya, Johan, and Patrick
- d. I and my father.

13. What do you know about aunt Alicia?

- a. She a worker.
- b. She is Amanda's sister.
- c. She is still young.
- d. She has two children.

The following text is for questions number 14 and 15.

I live with my father, mother, elder brother and little sister. My father is Mr. Wahyu Prambudi. He is a mechanic. My mother is Mrs. Rini Setyaningsih. She is a nurse. My elder brother is Guntur Nugroho. He is a student of SMA Tunas Muda. My little sister Intan Pratiwi attends a kindergarten.

14. How many people are there in the writer's family?

- a. Three.
- b. Four.
- c. Five.
- d. Six.

15. What can we conclude from the text above?
- The writer is the youngest child in the family.
 - Mrs. Rini Setyaningsih works at the hospital.
 - Mr. Wahyu Prambudi has two children.
 - Intan Pratiwi is the oldest child in the family.

The following text is for questions number 16 and 17.

My name is Lintang. My parent's names are Mr. and Mrs. Steward. I have two elder sisters. Their names are Jessica and Hanna. We like travelling. The place that we often visit is Bali. Almost every holiday, we go to grandparents' house in Bali. He has a restaurant near Kuta Beach. The restaurant faces directly to the beach so that the people in the restaurant can see the sunset. The tourist like to visit my grandparents' restaurant.

16. What is the text about?
- Lintang's mother.
 - Lintang's father.
 - Lintang's brother.
 - Lintang's family.
17. How often does Lintang visit Bali?
- Every month
 - Every weekend
 - Every day.
 - Every holiday.

The following text is for questions number 18 to 20.

Hello, my name is Tyo Nugroho. I live with my uncle and his wife, Mr. and Mrs. Sartono, at Kaliurang Street No. 22. It is near Lakeland Street. Here, in this town, I have a new friend namely Jody. He lives at Mataram Street near my uncle's home. I like having a friend like him because he is very clever and kind. We share the same favorite sport, basketball. Jody is a good basketball player. He joins the basketball team in his school, like me.

18. What can we infer about Mr. Sartono?
- He is Jody's father.
 - He is Tyo's uncle.
 - He is Tyo's father.
 - He is Jody's uncle.
19. What sport do Tyo and Jody like?
- Football.
 - Volley.
 - Swimming.
 - Basketball.
20. What is true statement according to the text above?
- Jody lives with Mr. Sartono.
 - Jody is Mr. Sartono's nephew.
 - Jody and Tyo are teammate.
 - Tyo lives in other town.

21. Sari : Santi, I want to introduce Tommy to you.

Tom, this is Santi.

Tommy : How do you do?

Santi : ...

- Fine
 - How do you do?
 - I'm fine, thank you
 - How are you?
22. Diana : I'm Dianasari.
Vera : ... I'm Vera.
- How do you do?
 - Good morning
 - How are you?
 - What's your name?
23. Billy : Hello Will.
Willy : Hi Bill ...
Billy : Fine, thanks. And you?
Willy : Very well, thanks.
- How do you do?
 - Nice to meet you
 - How are you?
 - How is the weather?

The following text is for questions number 24 and 25.

I have an older brother. His name is Virdion. He is an undergraduate student in UGM majoring Pharmacy.

Every Sunday, he usually goes to the sport center, sometimes by himself or with some of his friends. Once a while, he will ask me to join him to have some work out. He is very energetic brother.

24. The text above, tells us about ...
- my brother who is very energetic
 - an energetic person
 - the writer's older brother
 - an undergraduate student in UGM
25. Who is Virdion?
- My brother who is very energetic.
 - A lazy person.
 - The writer's older brother.
 - An undergraduate student in UNS.

The following text is for questions number 26 to 30.

3 Dublin Street,
Edinburgh, Scotland, United Kingdom
Dear Lina,

I want to be your pen pal. My name is Bob. I live in Edinburgh. It is the capital of Scotland. My father is a doctor. He works at the state hospital of Edinburgh.

My mother is a housewife. She works at home. She looks after our family. I have two sisters. My oldest sister, Aliana, studies at a university of USA. She is studying Natural Science. The second one, Susan is in secondary school. I am the third child. I am also in the secondary school.

Write and tell me about your family and school. I am very interested to hear about your life in Singapore.

Best wishes,

Bob

26. Who is the sender of the letter?
 - a. Lina.
 - b. Susan.
 - c. Bob.
 - d. Aliana.
27. Bob's mother ...
 - a. works at the state hospital
 - b. lives in Singapore
 - c. is at the hospital
 - d. looks after the family
28. Who is the youngest girl in Bob's family?
 - a. Bob.
 - b. Lina.
 - c. Susan.
 - d. Laura.
29. How many people are there in Bob's family? There are ... people.
 - a. three
 - b. four
 - c. five
 - d. six
30. Where does Lina live? She lives in ...
 - a. United Kingdom
 - b. Indonesia
 - c. Edinburgh
 - d. Singapore

B. Read the following text and answer the following questions correctly.

Good morning everyone, I would like to introduce myself. My name is Sulastrini Ning Tyas. I am from Malang, East Java. I was born in Malang, 27th September 2008. My hobbies are painting, singing, and cooking. I like listening to the music and sing a song. I have a dream. One day I want to be a famous singer and I can entertain many people. I think it is enough. Thank you for the time.

Questions:

1. Where is Sulastrini Ning Tyas from?

Answer:

2. When was she born?

Answer:

3. How old is she now?

Answer:

4. What hobbies does she have?

Answer:

5. What is her dream?

Answer:

Portfolio

Do the following instructions.

1. Make groups of four people.
2. Make an interview with at least five persons in the street.
3. Here are things you must ask to them.
 - a. In what occasion do they introduce themselves formally?
 - b. Must we introduce ourselves politely when we are in a formal condition?
 - c. Have young people decreased in showing their politeness to other people, especially older people?
 - d. What must we do in order to make young people be polite to other people, especially to older people?
4. Compile the result of your interview. After that, mix it in order to become an article which is entitled "Politeness in formal condition: "How to make young people be polite with older people"
5. After that, one of the representation of your group must read the article in front of the class.